
Prince William at Holy Trinity Cathedral, July 2005. Governor-General Dame Silvia Cartwright 
and Mr Peter Cartwright in background, Bishop Te Kitohi Pikaahu (left) and Archbishop Winston 
Halapua. Photo: source unknown.

Inter-faith memorial service at Holy Trinity Cathedral, Auckland, 16 January 2005. Silence is 
kept for one minute in memory of those who died in the Asian tsunami on 26 December 2004.        
Photo: Newspix.co.nz.                  



Opening of Rangihoua Heritage Park, 21 December 2014: Bishop Te Kitohi Pikaahu, John King 
(Chair, Marsden Cross Trust Board), and Governor-General Sir Jerry Mateparae. Photo: Luci Harrison.

Companion of the New Zealand Order of Merit, August 2004. With Governor-General Dame 
Silvia Cartwright, and family members Jeremy, Jackie, Joanna and Rebecca. Woolf Photography.



On pilgrimage path to Marsden Cross: panels of the Mission established at Rangihoua from 
1814.  Photo: Luci Harrison.

Hugh Rihari, Ngati Torehina kaumatua at Rangihoua, alongside panel of his ancestor Te Pahi, 
who formed an early friendship with the Rev’d Samuel Marsden. Photo: Luci Harrison.



‘...on a summer day, within a quiet bay...’  The Christmas bicentennial congregation at Rangihoua 
Bay. Photo: David Bagnall.

Christmas Day 2014: the bicentennial service at the Marsden Cross. Bishop Te Kitohi Pikaahu 
speaks to the congregation of around 1500. Photo: Elizabeth Witton.


